Department of Spanish,

The University,

e RBristol 8.

23rd. September, 1955.
Dear Russell-Gebbett,

I am very sorry that I cannot be
with you at the Anglo-Catalan luncheon. i am in the
midst of house-moving and settling in to depertmental
WO rke.

1 should be most grateful if you
would present my apologies and my best wishes for a
suecessful meeting.

Yours sincerely,

P.Russell-Gebbett Esqg.,
Hon. Seeretary,

Anglo-Catalan Society.




